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Tuesday 29th October 2024
First Holy Communion 2025

Dear Parents,

Preparation for first holy communion for baptised Catholic children who have already made their first
confession, will take place in the Summer term 2025. | am writing now to give you advance notice of dates
of the preparation sessions which will take place in an identical format to the first confession preparation
i.e. meetings for the children at 4pm on Saturday afternoon, followed by the 5pm Mass. There will not be

weekly sessions for the parents — the dates when parents are asked to stay for a meeting with Fr Philip will
be given nearer the time.

The sessions will take place on.
3rd, 10th, 17th, 31st May
7th, 14th, 21st, 28th June
5th July.

The Mass of enrolment will take place on Saturday 3rd May — please invite your families and friends to
come along to pray for the children as they begin this special time of preparation. First Holy Communion
will be celebrated on Saturday 12t July at 12noon.

If you have any questions please do contact me.

Best wishes
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